
NEW MILTON BOWLING CLUB  

 

New Milton Ladies 
 
Our selectors Karen Milsom, Karen Winter and Chris Mays 
organised a preseason friendly versus Bournemouth on Thursday 
17th April at Bournemouth.   
 
19 New Milton ladies turned up in brightly coloured clothing on a 
beautiful sunny afternoon.  We played on 4 rinks and won the 
game. 
 
After the game we were treated to some lovely cakes, many 
homemade and cups of tea/ coffee. A thoroughly enjoyable 
afternoon as you will see from the photos below.  
 
Well done New Milton Ladies. Looks great for the season ahead.  
 
Hope you had a great time.  
 
Trish Towner 



 

 



 

 



 


